
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vice President for Student Affairs is hiring Student 

Consultants for the upcoming 

2022-2023 academic year. 

 

Student Consultants provide their feedback regarding 

campus and student life-related events, programs and 

policies that shape their experience at The University 

of Texas at Austin. 
 
Apply by Sept. 7 at 11:59 p.m. at https://bit.ly/ConsultantsApp22 

 
#LivingtheLonghornLife 
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